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From: gayleelwell@aol.com ! ~~
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2010 9:22 PM
To: EP, RegCommerits; James, Everette; Cornelius, George; Biehler, Allen D.; Redding, Russell;

Vito, Sandi; Austen, Douglas; Roe, Carl; Cawley, James H.; Franco, Barbara; Cooper, Donna;
vchinchi@msn.com; wnha@dishmail.net; rjmanfredi@msn.com; dstrong@clearnet.net;
mwhite@pasen.gov; rmusto@dem.pasen.gov; cgeorge@pahouse.net;
shutchin@pahousegop.com

Subject: 25 Code Chapter 95, Wastewater Treatment Requirements

I am writing to ask for full acceptance of the proposed new regulations on TDS discharges into Pennsylvania rivers issued
under 25 Code Chapter 95. Please hold the line on the prosed new standards. I am sickened at the thought of the
inevitable toll the relaxed standards will take on our fresh water systems. The state of Pennsylvania and its legislators
have made great strides in cleaning up and preserving our precious and beautiful natural resources. Please don't allow
those who choose to profit from the gas drilling operations do so at the expense of our environment. I fear we will all live
to regret relaxing our standards for these discharges in the future.

Gayle Elwell
39 Fink Drive Ext.
Montoursville, PA 17754


